
From: Location Enquiries  
Sent: 21 April 2022 09:45 
To:  
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/1528/P 
 
Address: 
Development Zone A 
King's Cross Central 
York Way 
London 
 
The Proposed Work: 
Reserved matters in relation to Zone A for revisions to the ground floor 
frontage and minor alterations to the previously approved application 
reference 2017/3133/P dated 16/08/2017 for erection of 7-11 storey building 
for use as offices (Class E) with ancillary staff facilities including a cafe, gym, 
pool, Multi Use Games Area, events centre and landscaped roof garden; retail 
at ground floor level and two levels of basement incorporating a loading bay, 4 
x accessible parking spaces, mechanical plant; and works to public realm in 
Battle Bridge Place, King's Boulevard and Goods Way as required by conditions 
6, 9,10,12, 14, 16-23, 26, 27, 28, 31, 33-38, 45, 46, 48, 49, 50A, 51, 56, 60, 64-
67 of outline planning permission reference 2004/2307/P granted 22/12/06 
subject to a S106 agreement for a comprehensive, phased, mixed-use 
development of former railway lands within the Kings Cross Opportunity Area 
 
Thank you for your consultation. 
 
I can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection 
has no comment to make on this planning application as submitted. 
 
This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the 
“Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) 
Order 2015". It therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety 
matters. Other parts of TfL may have other comments in line with their 
own statutory responsibilities. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Shahina Inayathusein MAPM MIAM 
Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR) 
Infrastructure Protection  



TfL Engineering | 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford, London E20 1JN 
 

 
 
Find out more about Infrastructure Protection - 
https://youtu.be/0hGoJMTBOEg 
 
 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/Q_kzCmOxvcL2PMnuGR_Bn?domain=youtu.be

